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State Senator Patty Ritchie joined North Country Family Health Center staff and board members recently,
as the organization thanked UnitedHealthcare Community Plan of New York for $200,000 in grants aimed
at making improvements at the facility.

According to officials, $100,000 in funding will help the organization make clinical and information

technology upgrades.  The additional $100,000 grant will support a program designed to enhance and

coordinate patient care. 
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